st :Af vi Internazionali

The Istituto Affari Internazionali

is pleased to invite you
to a conference on

The Oslo Process 20 years later.
What next for the peace process?

introduced by
Joel Peters

Associate Professor in the
School of Public and International Affairs,
Virginia Tech [(USA)

Monday, 23 September 2013
16:30 — 18:00 am

Al Library
Via Angelo Brunetti, 9
Rome

The working language will be English and no translation
will be provided.




